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As we move through our first term it is great to 
see how fantastically the children are 
progressing in the learning and seeing the effort 
they are giving.  As always, we have had lots of 
exciting things going on and planned for many 
more to happen.  
 
Helping Hands Day 
 
Thank you to those have volunteered their time 
on Saturday 7th November to come and help 
with our planned school improvements.  If 
anyone else would like to join us on Saturday 
but haven’t yet let us know, please feel free to 
arrive at school on Saturday for any small 
amount of time you may have.  
 
Collective Worship 
 
It has been fantastic to be able to welcome 
parents into Collective Worship this 
week.  Collective Worship is a fantastic time for 
us to come together, be centered around our 
school vision and have a moment to reflect on 
everything around us.  Keep your eyes peeled 
for more opportunities for you to join us.  
 
Home Learning  
 
On Thursday 19th October all Home Learning 
tasks that the children have completed will be 
displayed in school for you to come and look 
at.  These will be able to be viewed for parents 
from 3:10pm and with pupils from 3:30pm.  We 
hope this will be a great time for children to 
have their hard work celebrated by our 
community.  
 
School Pantomime 
 
We are really excited to be taking the whole 
school once again to see ‘The Wizard of Oz’ at 
The Cresset, Peterborough on the Tuesday 19th 
December.  Details of this will follow shortly so 
please do check your emails.  
 
 
 
 
 

Parents Evening 
 
Parents Evening will be held in school on 
Tuesday 10th October and Thursday 12th 
October.  Details regarding this was sent out on 
Friday last week regarding appointment times.  
Please ensure you respond to this by Midday 
Tuesday 3rd October. 
 
Attendance  
 

 
 
Old Shirts 
 
If you have any old shirts you no longer need, 
we would greatly appreciate them to use as 
painting aprons. 
 
Allergies   
 
Please remember, we are a nut and kiwi free 
school.  Any snacks or items in 
lunchboxes should not contain any nuts (this 
includes nut-based chocolate spreads or cereal 
bars) or any products containing sesame 
seeds.   

 
 
 
 
 
 


